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Submission: I am a local resident of the Rockdale Council area. I wish to support our Council in its submission that the airport 
continues to remain within council boundaries. All airport activities impact upon this area. Plane noise, pollution and traffic 
congestion and the road maintenance needed are just some.  
There is no way the council could keep the high standard of its services if it loses the income from the airport. I am a regular 
user of the airport and am grateful for the convenience of having it so close and for the work of Rockdale Council.  
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